
AA Strings report 
39 students were registered for the competition representing 14 teachers. 6 students dropped 
out of the competition. One student played for comments only due to repertoire issue: both 
pieces were from the Romantic time period. 
The adjudicators all were the faculty from V-Tech.  
 
 
The recommendation was made to hold a Zoom meeting with faculty of number of Virginia 
universities to provide a platform for high school students to learn more about music as a double 
major or a minor option. 
 
 
Some students dropped out of the competition due to conflict with local youth orchestra events. 
Recommendation was to try and coordinate the calendar with two largest locat youth 
orchestras, AYPO and TCSYO to avoid conflict for next year. 
The event was very successful and ran smoothly. 
 
 
Foxes music company generously donated $500 to sponsor the competition. 
 


